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SHAWN SCULLY TONI DIFAZIO
Principal Assistant Principal

December 2, 2020

Dear Lincoln Parents/Guardians:

As per Dr. Bragen’s communication, all Edison Public Schools will be remote until
Winter Recess due to the number of positive cases. In light of this information, Lincoln
Elementary will remain remote on Friday, December 4. This means no in-person learning
for Lincoln students Friday, December 4th. Our anticipated hybrid return date is
Monday, January 4, 2021.

Also, Kindergarten parents, iPad pick up will still remain as scheduled for Monday,
December 7t between the hours of 1:30 - 3:30 pm and Tuesday, December 8t between the
hours of 9:30 —~ 12:00 and 1:30 - 3:30 pm.

Lunches will also still be available for pick up.

If you have any questions, please call me as I am at Lincoln every day.

~ Shawn Sully
Principal

"TEAM: Together Everyone Achieves More”
b4 @LincolnSchool8
#lincproud
hitps://www.edison.k12.ni.us/Domain/19




